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Attendance 
Here are this week’s percentages: 

Class Attendance 

Nightingale 97.5% 

Kingfisher 92% 

Goldcrest 98.3% 

Magpie 93.3% 

Dove 93.9% 

Jay 95.1% 

Woodpecker 96.8% 

Swift 97.3% 

Siskin 98.1% 

EYFS 92.6% 

 
Well done to Goldcrest class for having 
the best attendance this week. 
Remember if those coughs and sniffles 
are only minor and can be managed, we 
need to be in school.  
 

Menu Change 
Week commencing Monday 30th 
September our Wednesday roast dinner 
will be served on Thursday and 
Thursday’s cottage pie dinner will be 
served on Wednesday. 
  

Warsop Uniform Support 
Families, parents, and caregivers can 
donate pre-loved uniforms or pick up 
school uniform items on Thursday 
mornings. The service offers a variety of 
uniforms in different school colours and 
sizes for both boys and girls. 
Additionally, shoes, bags, and children's 
books are available for collection or 
exchange.  

 

 

 
The aims are to alleviate poverty in the 
Warsop area, provide essential support 
for low-income families, and encourage 
community assistance and 
sustainability.  

 
 
Asda – Cashpots for Schools 
As a school we are participating in the 
Cashpot for Schools initiative running at 
Asda. Families who shop at Asda may 
already be familiar with their Cashpots 
reward scheme and this is an 
opportunity for customers to use those 
rewards to benefit our school. school. 
Parentkind – the charity that supports 
school PTAs - have teamed up with 
Asda, who is making millions of pounds 
available to donate to primary schools 
across the UK through their ‘Cashpot for 
Schools’ initiative – all you have to do is, 
opt in through the Asda Rewards app, 
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choose our primary school and shop 
and scan in store or shop online at 
Asda.com, between 2nd September and 
30th November 2024. 
Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of 
your shop to our Primary school. Also, 
every time somebody opts in, Asda will 
give an additional £1 to the school 
Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there – 
Asda are also giving £50 to every 
school to get them started. 

 
Foraging  
We always enjoy hearing what our 
children do outside 
of school, such as 
hobbies and 
pastimes. This 
week Jack in 
Woodpecker class 
shared his haul 
from a recent 
foraging 
expedition. This is 
what he had to say 
about it: ‘I went to collect some stone 
age food (as part of our topic) from Hills 
and Hollows. They used to eat hawthorn 
berries which you can turn  
into a ketchup also elder berries which 
you can turn into a syrup.’ 
 

EYFS Collection 
We know how busy morning drop-offs 
and afternoon pick-ups are as we 
manage within the constraints of our 
school site. We want them to be as 
quick and easy as possible for 
everyone, however the children’s safety 
will always take precedence over time.  

 
We are asking our EYFS parents and 
carers who collect from the KS1 
playground/fire escape door to line-up to 
collect to ensure every child is safely 
handed over to their adult.   
  

Football 
Have we got any budding footballers to 
join the Meden Vale Colts under 7s girls’ 
team who are looking for some (year 2) 
girls to join them? See below: 

 
 
 

Flu Vaccinations Reminder 
If you would like your child to receive 
the flu vaccine in school this year, 
please follow this link to complete an 
online consent form. If you would like to 
decline, please complete a no consent 
form on the attached link. 
 
https://nhsImms.azurewebsites.net/session/47
0f8f11 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/470f8f11
https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/470f8f11
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The vaccinations will take place on 15th 
November 2024. The link will close on 
the 31st October 2024. If your child has 
already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere 
since September 2024, please 
disregard this message. 
  

If you have any problems accessing 
the link, please telephone 0333 3583 
397 option 4, option 2. 
 

Diary Dates 

23.09.24 EYFS Phonics 
meeting 

2:30 –    
3 pm 

24.09.24 Year 1 Phonics 
meeting 

2:30 –    
3 pm 

27.09.24 EYFS library visit 9:30 am 

03.10.24 EYFS & KS1 
Harvest Festival 
at St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church   

9:45 am 

03.10.24 KS2 Harvest 
Festival at St. 
Peter & St. Paul’s 
church   

10:20 am 

04.10.24 Jay Class library 
visit 

1:15 pm 

07.10.24 Parent Coffee 
Afternoon  

2:15 pm 

11.10.24 INSET Day  

16.10.24 Bring your 
Grown-up to… 
LKS2 

2:15 pm 

18.10.24 Dove class library 
visit 

1:15 pm 

22.10.24 Parents Evening  

23.10.24 Parents Evening  

24.10.24 Halloween Disco  

25.10.24 Magpie class 
library visit 

1:15 pm 

28.10.24 
– 

01.11.24 

 
Half Term 

 

08.11.24 Siskin class 
library visit 

1:15 pm 

15.11.24 Children in Need  

15.11.24 Flu vaccinations  

15.11.24 Swift class library 
visit 

1:15 pm 

29.11.24 Nightingale class 
library visit 

1:15 pm 

04.12.24 Christmas Fair  after 
school 

16.12.24 
– 

03.01.24 

Christmas 
Holidays 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


